
 
 
 
To: All Media 
 
Attn: News Editors / Transport Reporters  
 
03 March 2022 
 
MEC Mamabolo to officially launch multi-million Allandale Road construction project 
 
Gauteng MEC for Public Transport and Roads Infrastructure, Jacob Mamabolo, will on 
Friday, 04 March 2022, officiate the sod-turning ceremony inaugurating the Road K73 
(Allandale Road) construction project in Midrand. 
 
More than R300 million has been earmarked for the construction of a twin carriageway of the 
new K73 between Montrose Road and Allandale Road (K58) as well as the upgrading of a 
section of the K71 (Woodmead Drive).  
 
The scope of work also includes the construction of a bridge on K73, extension of existing 
culverts and the construction of new ones on K58, relocation of existing services, 
landscaping, supply and installation of guard rails and street lights, construction of kerbs, 
and work such as road signs and road markings.  
 
This event is in line with the Gauteng Provincial Government’s province-wide 2022 EXCO 
Ntirhisano Outreach Programmes. 
 
The programme is an integrated, comprehensive, and sustainable effort to radically 
restructure the interface between government and the people in order to better cater to their 
needs. 
 
Details of the event are as follows:  
 
Date:     Friday, 04 March 2022 
Time:    10h00 
Venue:  Allandale Road (K73), Midrand, City of Johannesburg 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport 
 
For more information, contact the Department on email: 
pressoffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
 

mailto:pressoffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za

